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But first - stay
updated!
KEEPING  UP  WITH  K -T

If you haven't already, we ask you to

send your Lieutenant Governor the

contact information for your club,

particularly if you've had a change in

officers or sponsors. In addition, please

keep in touch and follow our

Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook at

@ktkeyclub!  Share any service project

images you have, and anything else

you'd like to flaunt!

 

 

 

 

 

@ktkeyclub

follow us at:



H I  T H E R E !
 

Happy May! We are near the

final stretch (or,, for me, the

final week)  of school, which

means that summer is

nearly  here!  Speaking of

summer, don't forget that

the ICON Registration

deadline is near: May 15th.

Submit your $250 deposit

and your required forms

(found on ktkey.org to 

 
 

be guaranteed a spot on the K-T District Tour and the 2019 Key

Club International Convention. Not only will you be able to meet

approximately a thousand of the world's most inspiring and

dedicated Key Clubbers, but you will also spend several days

with the best Key Clubbers of the Kentucky-Tennessee District

touring all across the DC area. Some of the parts I'm most

looking forward to are a private lunch at an esteemed  club on

Capitol Hill, nighttime tour of DC's most venerable monuments,

and an entire free day to spend along the famous Baltimore

Inner Harbor. You won't want to miss it! 

In the month of May, I've

really began to delve into

this role as Governor. I

started off the month in San

Francisco with my 33 fellow

Governors (to the right is me

and Lillie, the Ohio District

Governor), at a training

where I learned how to

effectively lead my district.  I

can't wait for the upcoming

year! - Ashley



Recap of GATC
MAY  2ND  -  MAY  5TH ,  2019

The Governor and Administrator

Training Conference (aka GATC) is one

of the first opportunities for Governors

across the Key Club International

Districts to meet and learn how to

adapt to their new role. It also helped

all of us create goals for our term and

for our District with our Administrator.

Pictured above is an snapshot taken of

me and a few of my new Governor

friends on our last day of training. We

had just finished a bowling game, and

albeit unsuccessful, we were certainly

in good spirits! 

 

I truly cannot understate the

excitement I have for this upcoming

year, K-T! The camaraderie and passion

found on the District Board and

International Council is beyond awe-

inspiring, and it's sure to effect a

productive, service-oriented year! 

 

With that being said, stay on the

lookout for new and innovative ideas

in the upcoming months!

Don't Forget -
FALL  RALLY  ON  OCTOBER  19TH !

The annual Fall Rally at Dollywood is a

hands-on K-T favorite event. Not only

do members from across the

Kentucky-Tennessee region get to

meet and mingle, but also they have

several hours to explore all the

exhilaratingly fun Dollywood has to

offer! The date is set for October 19th

of this year; schedule your bus

transportation in advance!

ICON Registration is
due the 15th with
$250 of your
payment due. Check
ktkey.org for more!
 

SAVE THE DATE:

We'd love to have you!



That's all
for now!

As always, if you have
questions for me, reach

out to me at  
ashley@ktkey.org!

And remember to
follow our social
medias at 
@ktkeyclub
on Instagram, Twitter,
Snapchat, and
Facebook!

'Til next month!


